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Submit your final exam
testing room requests

To do so, log into Accommodate through

the OAS website or by using this QR code.

In the accommodate portal, click “Testing

Room” from the menu and then “New

Booking Request”. Choose the class the

exam is in and then click check availability
and choose the time slot you class falls

under.

The Last Day to Withdawl
From a Class;s November
3r

To withdrawal from a course, contact the
professor and the registrar before November
3rd.There will be a fee of $25. Withdrawing

from a course will result in a “W" on the
student’s permanent record for the class in
which they withdrew. If you cannot
successfully complete a course, you may want

to consider withdrawing. Our office
encourages you to speak with your instructors,

OS3 and your academic advisor for support
and guidance in making this decision.




R oNIM L ZM ‘
The JED Foundation @

JED is a nonprofit that protects emotional health and prevents suicide for

our nation’s teens and young adults. JED partners with high schools and
colleges to strengthen their mental health, substance misuse, and suicide
prevention programs and systems. SMCM'’s membership in JED Campus
begins with establishing an interdisciplinary, campus-wide team to assess,
support, and implement program, policy, and system improvements and
completing a confidential, self-assessment survey on its mental health
promotion, substance use, and suicide prevention efforts. To connect with
JED on campus, visit https://www.smcm.edu/jed/ or scan the below QR
code.
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Submit Academic Accommodation
Requests for Spring 2024

Advising appointment are held October 30th to November
3rd, and then students will be able to register for classes

according to their assigned time on the SMCM portal.
Semester accommodation requests should be submitted
after registration. Scan the below QR code to be walked
through this process.
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